
 
 
April 8, 2016 
 
 

Public Comment Period Begins for Sound 
Transit 3 Draft Plan 
 
Sound Transit is shaping a Sound Transit 3 (ST3) ballot measure for the region’s voters to 

consider in November 2016. ST3 represents the next set of mass transit investments to keep our 

region moving between and to destinations throughout the region, regardless of weather or 

traffic. 

 

In summer 2015, almost 25,000 people provided input to the Sound Transit Board of Directors 

on what projects to consider as candidates for ST3. In August the Board identified projects for 

further study and on December 4 the results of those studies were released. The studies 

documented estimated benefits and costs for each project. On March 24, the Board released the 

ST3 draft plan for public review and comment. View the draft plan and take the survey to tell us 

if this is the right system for the region. Public input will help the Board shape the final ballot 

measure that will go to voters in November 2016. 

 

For more information visit: http://soundtransit3.org/ 
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